
The Corrections Committee of the Greater 
Vancouver Intergroup Society has 
determined it best to cancel the annual 
Roundup again in 2021.  The purpose of the 
roundup is to raise awareness of the work, 
encourage members inside to contact 
A.A.® upon release and to raise funds for 
literature which the sponsors bring inside to 

discuss with the inmates at the meetings.  But, the meetings are 
cancelled too. 
 
We now issue a plea:  Facilities could 
use soft cover literature which jails can 
now accept.  If your group has extra cash 
or soft cover Big Books, 12 & 12, Living 
Sober, Came to Believe or Daily 
Reflections the office can accept them on 
behalf of the Corrections committee with our thanks and the 
gratitude of those incarcerated. 

 
The A.A. Grapevine® magazine is also 
appreciated, so if your group has been 
buying those and no one has taken them 
– please consider donating them.  They 

work well in Detox, Treatment and Correction facilities.   
 

Direct contact to the Corrections committee is at: 
corrections@vancouveraa.ca 

TO ALL GROUPS & MEMBERS 

mailto:corrections@vancouveraa.ca
mailto:corrections@vancouveraa.ca
mailto:corrections@vancouveraa.ca

